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     Town Meetings and Planning Commission Meetings are open to the public. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend to be informed and give input. Meeting agendas are posted outside Town Hall 
every Friday, and items are added as requested (which can be as late as Wednesday 
morning) and re-posted with each change. An early agenda is posted on the Town website, 
but may not always include the latest changes. Stop by the Town Hall on Wednesday 
evenings and learn first-hand about the many happenings in our town. For more 
information, call the Town Clerk at 410.443-0087. 
Town Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 7 pm   

Planning Commission Meetings are held at least quarterly on the 3rd Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm  Public Hearings, Public Workshops, Special Appeals Hearings, etc. are 

scheduled as needed.  Check the website for updates www.trappemd.net  or  on FACEBOOK. 

After hours water/sewer  
emergency contact  

410-476-7462 
——————— 

OFFICE  HOURS 
M-Th: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

F: 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM 
Sat-Sun: Closed 

 
Credit card payments accepted 

for a small fee.  
Notary, Copy & Fax service  

available for small fee.  
 

Council Meeting:  
Wed. Apr 6th, 7 p.m. 

Planning Commission:  
Tues. Apr 19th, 6 p.m. 

 
Town Office Closed: 

Fri. Apr 15th 
 

Please make sure payments 
are received in the Town 
Office by the due date! 

If the office is not open and 
you would like to make a 

payment please use our door 
slot and be sure to push your 
payment all the way through.   

 
 
 
 

Smoke Testing 
 

The Town will conduct smoke testing on all sewer lines the week of April 18th.  
Check out the Town website and Facebook page for further information as it becomes 

available. 

Bulk Trash 
 

Friday, April 29th 
Orders and payment must be submitted by 4:00 PM on Tuesday, April 26th 

For more information go to https://trappemd.net/trash-collection 

https://www.pipetechsplumbing.com/pipetechs-plumbing-tips/find-leaks-with-smoke 



Meet the Chief 
 

 Hello neighbors, my name is Evan Roe and I am the new fire 
chief of the Trappe Volunteer Fire Co. I wanted to take the opportunity 
to introduce myself. 
 I have been a member of the Trappe Volunteer Fire Co. for 9 
years and have served as a Firefighter/EMT, Lieutenant, Captain, and 
now Chief. I moved here in 2013 from Oxford, where I was a member 
of the Oxford Volunteer Fire Department for 11 years. I joined as a 
cadet at the age of 12. There I served as a Firefighter/EMT, Lieutenant, 
and Assistant Chief.  
 I work full time for Chopank Electric Coop. as an AMI Network 
and Smart Grid Technician. My responsibilities include maintaining the 
network and equipment that read the Smart Meters, and currently I am 
working on the fiber optic grid to bring broadband internet to under-
served, or unserved, parts of the Eastern Shore. I also work part-time as 
an EMT for Talbot County Department of Emergency Services.  

 I am honored to be able to head up a team of truly dedicated and professional volunteers. Our 
members are the epitome of neighbors helping neighbors. They’ve done coutless hours of training and 
preparation to be able to best assist the community in whatever emergency they are alerted for.  
 I look forward to serving my term in office the best I can to serve our great community of 
Trappe. If you should have any questions we can help you with, or maybe would be interested in 
joining the department, send us a message on Facebook! Make sure to like our page to stay up to date 
with fundraisers, upcoming events, and calls that we run on a daily basis.  
 Be safe. 
 

Scotts Outreach Ministry Mobile Food Pantry 
 

Food pantry held at 3748 Main Street on April 28, 2022. 
Pick up will begin at 8:30 AM and will continue until supplies are gone.  
Those wishing to pick up supplies should form a line on Howell Point Rd.  
For more information, please call 410-476-3980 or email sumc@goeaston.net. 

Trappe Volunteer Fire Company Events 
 

Easter Weekend: 2nd Annual Egg My Yard Fundraiser 
Order candy and toy-filled eggs to be delivered to your yard for Easter morning fun! 

$20 for 40 eggs or $40 for 80 eggs 
E-mail Katelyn Newnam, katelyn.mcneal@yahoo.com, to order. 

 
Sunday, April 3rd: Kids Bingo 

Doors open at noon and games start at 1:00 PM 
$10 in advance or $15 at the door 

15 regular games and 2 special games 
Food & drink available for purchase; Door prizes & special raffles; All ages welcome! 


